

DVMHA Monthly Meeting

April 25 2018

Beehive

Call To Order:Troy Patten @7:05 pm Adjourned @ 8:07

Absent: Greg Mulligan Jordan Cameron

Motions; Jordan Cameron

Motion for DVMHA to charge \$5.00 for replacement socks

Adopt Minutes ;

Jen Callan, Lanny Patten 2nd

President; Troy Patten:

1. Respect In Sport
2. Novice half ice; will need another set of boards, seek out sponsors
3. Atom A Shadow Box
4. Pee wee/Bantam A tryout fees

Old Business

New Business

Vice President Lanny Patten:

NAI Position Governor; Vote at AGM on June 20 2018 to add a Board Position

Secretary: Lacey Hook

Treasurer: Katrina Dawes:

Need a new fund raising committee for the upcoming season

Draw will take place November 15 2018

Try to have tickets disbursed by AGM

Thank you to Tracey Cyr for the wonderful job organizing the Popcorn sales this past season

Pile Base donated \$890.00

Registrar: Angie Lawson

- **UPDATED REGISTRATION NUMBERS AS FOLLOWS;**
- Initiation- 48

- Novice- 56
- Atom- 56
- Pee Wee- 37
- Bantam- 20
- Midget- 33

Total – 250

Send notice to general members stating the change in Respect in Sport

Ways & Means: Cheryl Bouchard

Need to confirm with Katrina on Raffle Paper work, has been received.

Looking for new/more sponsors for boards

Add respect in sport to website, EVERYONE has to redo.

Need to Deliver Thank you's to sponsors, utilize Facebook as well.

Need to complete application for fund raising next season

2018/2019 Season picture night has been booked Wednesday October 17 2018

Will add Spring AGM o website

Ice Scheduler: Grayson Weir

Technical & Goalie Development Coordinator: Jason Huber

Equipment Manager: Jordan Cameron

- All our lockers need to be cleaned out, so vacated and cleaned by Omni Staff, by first week of May. I've been pulling stuff out, getting them to clean, then putting back in.
- The only one that won't be done by end of April is the Tournament locker, someone else can deal with that.
- Ordered socks for atoMc replacement greens, I want to charge \$15(replacement cost) for any second years who lost/ruined theirs.
- Thinking of giving a Jersey to sponsors in atoMc program.
- Probably 5 teams in Atom next year. The "A" team will be none atoMc and wearing the regular jerseys. We discussed when entering the program.
- 2 sets of Goalie gear out still: Moberg, Sinclair. I believe we state that equipment is for in season use only, right? I haven't contacted yet.
- As I finish lockers all combos are being reset, so everything is in order for next year.
- I will be stepping down from this role next year, willing to be Atom director.

Referee Coordinator: Dale Liske

Referee Assignor: Kim Prokopow

Tournament Coordinator: Kim Desmarais

Coach Coordinator: Larry Moberg

1. Sending out Evaluation sheets soon
2. Applications for coaching
3. Non parent coaches for Re teams

DIVISION DIRECTORS

Initiation: Mandy Layden & Jackie Pearson

1. Have a look at Strathcona current situation regarding hard and soft boards they have had great success at the ringette line, this way there is use of both the benches, Space is being utilized efficiently. Revisit discussion for the 2019/2020 season

Novice: Wayne Nelson

1. Hockey Alberta has released a proposed format for Half Ice hockey in Novice starting from 2019/2020 season

Atom: Jen Callan

Pee Wee: Greg Mulligan

How to manage numbers? We will check registration numbers after AGM and go from there

Bantam: Brendon Emmett

Midget: Leslie Frasier ;

ADJOURNED :

President

Date

Secretary

Date